Invitation to Worship

PWUBC acknowledges our meeting is in Mi'kma'ki, the unceded, ancestral
territory of the Mi'kmaw people. As Treaty People, we will strive to walk with our
Indigenous friends and neighbours in a good and faithful way, as we share the
land that is entrusted to all by the Creator.

Welcome Dan Green
Prelude Christianne Rushton
Call to Worship Lisa Lazaric

Jesus the Christ said, I am the Good Shepherd
We have come to follow him.

We gather in the name of the One
who leads us by still waters.
We have come to be restored in him.

We gather in the name of the One

who prepares a banquet for us.

We have come to be fed by his love,
so let us worship God.

Invocation
*Hymn “When Morning Gilds the Skies” VU339
Scripture Psalm 23 Lisa Lazaric

Children’s Moment

Ministry of Music “Come, Come unto Him” Sanctuary Choir

Scripture John 10:11-18 Lisa Lazaric

Morning Prayer

Response “Lord, Listen to your children Praying” VU400
Lord, Listen to your children praying.
Lord, Send your Spirit in this place.
Lord, Listen to your children praying.
Send us love, send us power, send us grace.

Sermon “Our Shepherd/Host” Dan Green
*Hymn “The Lord’s My Shepherd” VU747
*Benediction

*Choral Benediction “Go now in peace”

Go now in peace. Never be afraid.

God will go with you each hour of ev’ry day.
Go now in faith, steadfast, strong and true.
Know He will guide you in all you do.

Go now in love, and show you believe.
Reach out to others so all the world can see.
God will be there watching from above.

Go now in peace, in faith, and in love.
Amen, amen, amen.

Postlude Christianne Rushton

Announcements

Tuesday: 10:30 am - Children's Playgroup in the Nursery
Thursday: 10:00 am - Coffee & Conversation in the Nursery
7:00 pm - Choir in the Sanctuary



On April 27th Frugal Moms are having a clothing giveaway
from our church from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. Volunteers will be
needed on Wednesday (at 6:30 pm for table set-up), Thursday,
Friday and Saturday. Jobs include labeling, unloading the
clothes, sorting clothes to the tables, and helping cleanup (on
Saturday). Contact Lana Churchill if you can help.

Friday April 26th, 7:30pm: Annapolis Valley Centre Royal
Canadian College of Organists presents “Sacred, Secular
and Silly XVI1,” its annual scholarship fundraising concert
featuring local vocalists, organists and pianists at Bridgetown
Baptist Church. Admission by free-will offering.

Calling all gardeners and green thumbs! We have some
beautiful gardens here, but those gardens need helpers to
maintain them! If you like to be outside and you feel you can
help out (even for an hour every week or two) then we need
you! Weeding is probably the biggest job and there will be
some trimming from time to time. Please reach out to Paul
Veinotte to lend a hand. (paulveinotte@gmail.com)

Saturday May 4th at 6:30 - Kentucky Derby Party at
PWUBC. There will be refreshments, costume prizes & lots
more! Please let Trishe know if you can help with food or
decorations. Wear your biggest hat and best seer sucker!

KIDS MUSIC SUNDAY is coming!

Sunday May 12th is Mother’s Day and at PWUBC we
celebrate by giving our gifts of music throughout the
service. If you are interested in sharing your talents in the
service please let Christianne know!

Wednesday May 15th is The Acadia University
Baccalaureate Cap & Gown Service at Manning
Memorial Chapel at 10:00 am. All are welcome!
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